Cascade View Elementary School

IN HOUSE FIELD TRIP NOTIFICATION 

Date 11-22-19
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Our class will be having an in-house field trip on Tuesday, December 10, 2019,







    
(date)
for the Toymaker: Energy and Electricity workshop.              

                                  (place)



     
We will be in the MPR from 
1:30 pm to     3:00 pm

.
Bringing the field trips to CVES alleviates the cost of busing, fuel, and driver.  Our generous PTSA is funding the presenter fees leaving us responsible for the cost of supplies and materials.   Therefore, we are asking each family to pay a field trip fee of $5.00 to cover these costs. Each student will be taking home a science toy that they create during the workshop.
Please pay online at:

https://www.svsd410.org/Page/4124
Thank you for your contribution to these amazing science experiences!  

Sincerely,

The 4th Grade Team

Danielle Bernardo, Jen Gose, and Emily Larson

__ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Student Name:  _____________________________________________

_____     I have made my online payment of $5.00 to cover materials and supplies for the Toymaker.
_____     I have also made a $5.00 donation on line to support a scholarship for another 4th grader.  

_____     Our family needs help paying for the science in-house field trips.
_____    I would like to volunteer on this field trip from 1:00 – 3:30, Tuesday, December 10.  

Please return by Thursday, December 7th.


